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Is the church office open? 

No. At this time the church office is closed. The voicemail and church emails are 
checked daily, so please don’t hesitate to contact us. 

 
Is the building open?  
 No. At this time the church building is closed.  
 
 Essential worship personnel are in the building for worship. These  

individuals are required to wear a mask and maintain physical distancing.  
 
Are staff working in the building? 
 No. Staff are working remotely, and you can reach them by phone or email.  
 
Can I still give to the church? 

Yes, we will gratefully accept your gifts. You can mail your checks to the church; 
click the donate button on our church website; use the church app; schedule online 
payments through your bank; or set up regular withdrawals by filling out 
paperwork found on our church website.  

 
How long will live-stream worship be available? 

St. Luke’s plans to continue live-streaming worship even after we return to in-
person worship. 

 
When will we return to in-person worship? 
 That is still unknown. We are currently planning for live-stream worship  

through July.  
 
When will the building re-open for groups and events? 
 That is still unknown. We are currently following guidelines and policies  

established by the state, county and the Mountain Sky Conference of the United 
Methodist Church.  

 
 We have allowed a small, pre-selected, number of programs to return to the  

building in June and July in an effort to refine our policies and procedures. These 
individuals are required to wear a mask, maintain physical distancing, and sign a 
waiver.  

 
What is happening with Little School? 
 Our preschool is scheduled to open in the fall. If you would like to schedule a tour  

of the preschool, please contact our director, Kelly Amadeo.  


